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October 13, 2022

Kevin Kuchenbecker, Public Works Director
City of Deadwood, SD 

RE: 2019 Bridge Improvement Grant Project
BRO 8041(00)19-1, City of Deadwood,  PCN 075J
Agreement #716810
Concurrence of Award

Dear Mr. Kuchenbecker,

The following items for the noted project have been received and reviewed:

1. Bid Tabulation
2. Engineer’s Estimate
3. City Council's recommendation for action on bid proposal

The bid letting on September 29, 2022 resulted in a low bid of $673,721.66 submitted by Corr Construction of 
Hermosa, South Dakota. The bid is 22% above the Engineer’s Estimate. We concur with the award.

Please refer to your funding agreement for the terms of reimbursement. Reminder - To receive construction 
reimbursement, a copy of the signed contract between the city and the contractor must be submitted with the 
first construction billing. Additionally, a copy of the construction engineering contract between the city and 
consultant must be submitted, separately, with that first billing.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 605-773-8115,

Sincerely,

Erin James Muldoon, Consultant Management Engineer
Local Government Assistance

CC: Ron Bengs, Interstate Engineering
LGA – Doug Kinniburgh, Noel Clocksin, Coleen Kusser
Rebecka Wallingford – SDDOT Project Development 
File


